
 

 

 
                       

 

Interview with a Chinese patient at Santa María Clinic 

 

 

April 09, 2020 

Santa María Clonica 

 

 

A Chinese national patient, infected with the Covid-19 virus, who was 

admitted to the Santa María Clinic in April this year, needed to 

communicate with the doctors in charge, and in turn, the doctors had to 

inform his family in China about the patient's situation. 

 

Thanks to MundoChile's support with a Chinese-Spanish interpreter 

designated for this purpose, who worked remotely, smooth and efficient 

communication was achieved. 

 

This type of remote interpretation is increasingly frequent in these times of 

physical distance, and MundoChile is present to continue supporting its 

clients in the different languages and modalities required. 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 


